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Craig Goslin, President and Managing Partner of Saginaw Spirit, Endorses 
Amos O'Neal for State Representative 95th District ahead of Primary 

 
O’Neal’s list of supporters continues to grow for State Representative run in 95th District  
 
(Saginaw, Michigan) - Amos O’Neal, Saginaw County Commissioner and candidate for 
the 95th District of the Michigan House of Representatives, announced the following 
endorsement by Craig Goslin, the President and Managing Partner of the Saginaw 
Spirit Hockey team: 
 
 Craig Goslin:  

"I'm doing this video testimonial on behalf of Amos O'Neal.  Amos has attended 
the same church as our family for a number of years. I can tell you that he's a 
man of high character, strong values, strong faith and very community centric. He 
will do a great job representing Saginaw in the 95th District. I would recommend 
you to consider Amos O'Neal with your vote to represent Saginaw in August.  
Thank you." 

 
O’Neal added: “I’ve known Craig and his family for many years and he represents all 
that is wonderful about the Saginaw community.  He is an engaged businessman, 
understands the Saginaw community, and gives of his time and talents to the region.  I 
am proud to call him my friend and I appreciate his support.” 
 
Visit www.electamosoneal.com for more information. 
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